Phil Pick

From: Planning

Sent: Wednesday, 23 February 2011 10:02 AM

To: Phil Pick

Subject: FW: Graythwaite Site and Shore School

From: Peter Keel [mailto:pkeel@bigpond.net.au] Sent: Tuesday, 22 February 2011 1:51 PM

To: LandsQuery; Planning

Subject: Graythwaite Site and Shore School

Hon. Tony Kelly Minister for Planning

Dear Minister,

I would like to draw your attention to the current Development Application and Concept Plan that Shore School has lodged with the Development of Planning.

This application of such a large scale development in a residential area should be refused for many reasons including the following-

- lack of community consultation
- failure to comply with the Director-General's requirements
- failure to respect neighbouring land uses
- buildings too high, too big and out of character
- estimated noise levels too high
- lack of public benefit

This site has been a matter of great public interest for many years, I request that you, the Minister hold a public enquiry under the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act before making any decision and let the community voice be heard.

Yours sincerely, Angela Arnold